
 
 
 

PENSION ON 3-4-2020 
 

Pension for March every year is credited in April 
only, being new financial year.  April 1 is a Bank 
holiday for accounting purpose. This year, April 
2 is also a holiday on account of Rama Navmi.  
Hence, in most of the cases, pension will be 
credited only on 3-4-2020.   
 
So, please care your spending.  In these COVID 
DAYS, all of us must be more careful in 
spending.  Purchase only essential items.  Do 
not hoard groceries.  This is an extra ordinary 
situation.  We must cooperate with all efforts to 
combat it. 
 
Pensioners, please do not go out.  We must not 
allow the Stage 3 situation emerge. Many state 
governments have made arrangements for 
supply of essential items through online 
system.  Remain in the house and purchase 
groceries and vegetables online.  Learn how to 
do it. 
 
Think of lakhs of daily waged workers in Delhi, 
Mumbai etc. going back to their villages in UP, 
Rajasthan, Bihar etc.  They have no job, no 
wages, no place to live in. Despite lockdown, 
they are moving in thousands.  We are better. 
 
Our Nation is facing a very serious crisis.  As 
senior citizens, as matured persons, we must 
behave with utmost responsibility. 
 
We shall overcome the crisis. We must. 


